
JR. HIGH YOUTH MINISTRY 
Therese Hartley


thartley@stluke.org

317.259.4373 x248, 317.432.2059 (c)


SERVICE 

St. Joseph’s MVPs and Mary’s WAY 
May 2 and May 10 
7:20-8:30pm and 12:20-2:30pm  
High school and junior high volunteers are needed to help with the St. Joseph’s MVP and Mary’s WAY 
dinners. Contact Therese Hartley to reserve your spot.

Sign up with Teresa Schutzman at tcschutzman@yahoo.com or Therese Hartley.


JR HIGH 

Jr. High Drop-In
Thursday, May 2
All parish students grades 7-8 are encouraged to attend the Jr. High Drop-In, May 2, 3:15-5:00 pm, in 
the Fr. Courtney Reception Room. Last one of the year!

Join the North Deanery for this year’s last 

Jr. High Gathering 
Friday, May 3
7-9 PM
St. Joan of Arc
$7 and a canned food donation
Permission Slips online at stluke.org/youth-ministry.

8th GRADE 

National Catholic Youth Conference (NCYC) 
November 21-24
Downtown Indianapolis  
Registration now live at stluke.org/youth-ministry!

The National Catholic Youth Conference (NCYC) attracts over 20,000 Catholic high school students in a celebration of 
faith. Offered every other year, we are blessed to host it in Indianapolis again this November 21-24. The 3-day event is 
transformative and much easier to attend earlier in your high school career. 

While it may seem far away, planning begins now! The next NCYC won’t be until 2021. More information is available at 
stluke.org/youth-ministry and ncyc.info. 
If you missed the Call-Out meeting or have follow-up questions, please contact Therese Hartley.
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